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Sabine Pass Channel — Ship Traffic Restriction
Update 3 and Final

The ITV SEA CYPRESS has been removed from Sabine Pass Channel and is safely moored. All
traffic restrictions in Sabine Pass Channel are rescinded.

[ appreciate the efforts of all involved to expedite the salvage operation safely and without
endangering the Marine Transportation System or the environment.

This notice will be posted on the Coast Guard’s HOMEPORT website at http:/homeport.usce.mil and
the VTS website at https:/www.atlanticarea.uscg.mil/vtsportarthur/. If yon have any questions

regarding this notice, please call MSU Port Arthur at (409) 723-6500 or MSU Lake Charles at (337)

A

912-0073.

J. B. SUFFERN
Captain, U. S. Coast Guard
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